
Waiver Request for building on 4844 Why Road 

Mr. Pope, 

Per our phone conversation today with Mr. Mullin, my husband and I are requesting a waiver to build on 4844 Why Road and we 
are hoping that this request will be able to be considered on the 4/10/17 meeting if at all possible.

In the meantime, we will be in contact with the neighbors on Why Road to make sure that they are not in opposition to our 
building.

I have attached the recent survey we had Manzie and Drake complete as well as the last recorded Warranty Deed for this lot.

Thanks again for your assistance and please let me know if you need anything else at all.

-- 
Jeff and Beth Foster
904-583-2815

Foster <bethfost@gmail.com>Beth 

Wed 3/29/2017 6:46 PM 

To:Taco Pope <tpope@nassaucountyfl.com>; Michael Mullin <mmullin@nassaucountyfl.com>; 

2 attachments (373 KB)

19880-2.pdf; ShowPDF.aspx-7.pdf; 
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